

Thursday, 18th September 2025

Dear Parents,

Re: Invitation to Participate in the Parent Survey and Stay Engaged with School Communications

At Capital School, we greatly value your thoughts and feedback. As we progress through the start of this academic year, your perspectives are essential in helping us reflect on what is going well and identify areas where we can continue to improve.

Hopefully, you have already noticed the increased number of **parent forums, workshops, and leadership coffee mornings** we are hosting this year, designed to provide more opportunities for you to share your views and engage with the school.

We would now be grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete our **Parent Survey** by clicking the link below:

Parent Survey Link

Please complete the survey by **Thursday, 25th September**. Your feedback will directly support our ongoing efforts to provide the very best learning environment for your children.

A reminder that all letters, along with recordings of this year's parent workshops, can be found in the Parent Corner section of our school website:

- Parent Letters: https://www.capitalschoolbahrain.com/parent-letters/
- Parent Workshops: https://www.capitalschoolbahrain.com/parent-workshop/

Additionally, you can stay updated with the latest news and announcements by visiting our **Capital News** page:

Capital News: https://www.capitalschoolbahrain.com/capital-news/

Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

Warm regards,

Assheton Woodall

Principal









